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Dear Sir/Madam,
A comprehensive opinion poll conducted by leading independent market research firm Galaxy on 6-8
 May 2016 for the Australian Family Association showed that, among other things, 85% are opposed to
 abortion after 20 weeks, with only 6% in favour. It is important to note that Rob Pyne’s extreme
 position is supported by only 6% of Queenslanders.

I submit to you that politicians are meant to represent the people who voted them in.  I submit that
 politicians need to take notice of the people and not just try and change the laws to suit their own
 personal opinions.

If left unchecked, the proposed abortion laws could give Queensland the worst abortion laws in the
 Western world.

Yours sincerely,

Barbara Bluett
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